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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
07-11-12 

OUI ENFORCEMENT CHECKPOINT 
 

The Auburn Police Department will be conducting an OUI checkpoint within 
the city during the week of July 11th. This is made possible by grant funding 
through the Maine Bureau of Highway Safety. 

 

 
 

Contact Information
Deputy Chief  Jason Moen 333-6650 ext. 2051 
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